Steve BullockGovernor

Ron de Yong Director

406.444-3144 • Fax: 406.444.5409 • agr@mt.gov • www.agr.mt.gov

July 13, 2016

Dr. Charles Boyer Vice President, Dean and Director College of Agriculture/AES PO Box 172860 Bozeman, MT 59717-2860

Dear Dr. Boyer:

The State Agency and County Weed District Biennial Noxious Weed Report for fiscal years 2014 and 2015 has been completed. This report has been prepared as directed by the 2003 Legislative Audit Committee to assess the status of noxious weeds on state lands in each county.

The report can be viewed on the Montana Department of Agriculture website at http://agr.mt.gov/agr/Programs/Weeds/PDF/BiennialReportFY14x15.pdf. As required in Section 7-22-2151, subsection 4, MCA, of the County Noxious Weed Control Act, please post a copy or a link to the summary report to your website.

Your interest and concern related to noxious weed control in Montana is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ron de Yong

Director

C: Jody Barney